
PAINTING FURNITURE FOR THE LANDESGARTENSCHAU 

 

On the afternoon of 23 June, our group worked together with a group 

from South Africa and young volunteers from Wangen to paint and build 

the furniture that will later decorate the youth area of the State Garden 

Show. We were completely free to design the birdhouses and furniture. 

Many wanted to represent the flags of their countries, others wanted to 

represent musical tastes or deeper themes. The day ended with a 

delicious barbecue. Many of us were still busy with our "art therapy", 

which we then had to finish. All in all, it was a good opportunity to get to 

know each other and indulge in artistic passions together.  


